
Governing Council  

All parents and interested community members are encouraged to participate in 

Governing Council activities.   

This group: 

• manages maintenance and improvements to the centre 

• manages fundraising 

• assists in planning the budget 

• contributes to the development of the education program for the children. 

Together with staff, the Governing Council plans future directions to meet the needs 

of the families accessing our Centre. 

Meetings are usually held twice each term at the kindergarten. All parents are 

welcome to attend meetings. 

 


